## **Shipway, Andrew (Business Transformation Directorate - Solihull MBC)**

From: Eaton, Roy (Governance Directorate - Solihull MBC)

**Sent:** 17 October 2013 07:41

To: Harrison, Ken (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC); Strang, Dave (Places Directorate -

Solihull MBC); Bailey, Walter (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)

**Subject:** HS2 Compensation Consultation to OSMB

## Dear Colleague

Knowing that Cllr Courts is away when OSMB receives the recommendations from the HS2 Working Party (4th November), after last nights meeting, I had a word with Cllr Richards and he has agreed to present the recommendations to OSMB.

No doubt you will liaise with him over the need for a briefing.

I will get the draft minutes to you ASAP, likely to be early next week as I am involved in meetings all day today.

Regards

Roy

Sent with Good (www.good.com)